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To the Chairperson and Members of the 
South East Area Committee 
 

Naming and numbering proposal for a development at Sandymount Avenue, Dublin 4 

 
Sandymount Place/Plás Dhumhach Thrá   
 

A request to name and number a development at Sandymount Avenue, Dublin 4 has been 
received.   
 
The applicant has chosen the name Sandymount Place/Plás Dhumhach Thrá because: 
 
“The term “Place” in the proposed name “Sandymount Place” is derived from the Oxford 
English Dictionary definition of Place – “a square or short street”. 
  
The open space between Sandymount Avenue and Block A.01 of the development is an 
accessible public area provided adjacent to an existing bus stop. This arrangement serves to 
create a small local square in the established urban environment.  
  
The use of the term “Place” is also consistent with historic and contemporary naming 
conventions in the wider vicinity of the development, e.g. Mountpleasant Place, Pembroke 
Place, Lansdowne Place. 
  
The use of the term Sandymount derives from both the area in general, and more specifically, 
the development’s location on Sandymount Avenue.” 

 
The Acting Manager Land Surveying and Mapping has approved the numbering 1 – 58 
Sandymount Place.  The development is shown on Map SM-2022-0170 attached. 
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate and accordingly the scheme 
is recommended for approval. 
 
Karl Mitchell 
Director of Services Central and South East  


